
Hidden Valley - Site Council Meeting 1/31/2024

Members present: Rob Saunders, Tammy Allen, Krystal Graham, Damian Crowson, Ben Bickle
● Minutes from previous meeting read and approved
● Completed 1st Semester-grades are being input, teachers have until February 1st before

I’s turn to F’s, however grades can still be changed with grade change form and registrar
● Interventions are being evaluated, and determined how they are most benefiting

students.
● Sandra Wright is working on getting on track grad rates for all grades.
● Working on getting classes balanced for 2nd semester
● Looking at credit recovery options, seeing what other schools have done-before and

after school
● Added 3 other classes to master calendar; Parker Wright-2nd period Study Hall, 7th

Mark Bost with Math Tutors study hall, Townes with study hall-ELA Specific
● GAP program is working hard on credit recovery, tutoring and mentoring
● Redwood Scholarship Foundation deadline is February 9th-having a senior meeting on

the 5th to get students applications completed and turned in
● Many events happening in February

School Board Student Panel 2-21-24
School Board Meeting 2-21-24
All HS PLC here 2-23-24
Area Superintendent mtg 2-26-24

● Winter Sports are nearing the end. Boys basketball will most likely be in State
contention. Swim and wrestling will be heading to districts.

● Lighting project in the entire school is underway. HCL is being installed. Some
adjustments are going to be made to the gym lights as people have been complaining
about the brightness and reflections on the floor.

● Locker rooms are going to be getting changing rooms(portable). This will allow for more
privacy for students who are not comfortable changing in a common area and so
students don’t have to be changing in the bathroom stalls.

● PLC’s are moving along nicely and are staying on track. Teachers are responsive and
actively involved in their teams.

● No questions or comments. Meeting was adjourned at 4:15


